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To: FRRS Board of Directors   
From: Kerry Cochran  
Re: 2023 Convention Committee Report  
Date: May 9, 2023  
 
 
The 2023 Joint NMRA/PCR/FRRS Convention is now in the history books. I hope that all the 
members that were able to attend had a great time.  
 
The convention started out on Wednesday April 26th with an evening reception and by early 
morning Thursday April 27th there was a busy schedule to get all the events set up and ready to 
start the opening clinics and presentations by 8:30 a.m.  
 
Several of the convention committee members were busy getting all the rooms and services 
ready to open the doors. Eugene Vicknair and Janet Steeper worked on getting the WPRM 
museum store ready and several of our other members were working to get everything ready. 
 
The PCR members were busy getting the contest room setup and ready for all the models, 
photos and displays.  
 
The convention continued from Thursday to Sunday. There were several very good clinics and 
presentations by our members, our friends and members of the PCR.  
 
The schedule of events from the convention along with photos and other information can be 
viewed on the FRRS website at: 
 
https://wplives.org/wphistory_conventions.html 
 
Then go to the 2023 Convention. 
 
We have posted several photos of the event.  
 
I would like to take the time to thank the following people for helping make this another great 
convention.  
 
Chris Skow 
Dave Stanley 
Eugene Vicknair 
Greg Elems 
Ken Rattenne 
Kyle Wyatt 
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Mike Coen 
Shane Starr 
Steve Cope 
Janet Steeper 
 
Sorry if I missed someone in our group that helped out and made this another great 
convention.  
 
And of course the PCR Staff and all the other people that helped out.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Eugene Vicknair or Kerry Cochran.  
You can always send a message via the convention team’s email address:  
convention@wplives.org  
 
Kerry Cochran 
Co-Chairperson - 2023 Convention  
 


